
 

 

 

 

 

June 18, 1997 

 

 

BY FACSIMILE 

 

Nicki Kuckes, Esq. 

Miller, Cassidy, Larroca & Lewin 

2555 M Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20037-6400 

 

Re: Interview with Herbert J. Miller 

 

Dear Ms. Kuckes: 

 

Thank you for your letter of June 17 regarding Mr. Miller’s willingness to talk with us on the 

afternoon of July 2.  The date and time is perfectly acceptable. 

 

We are willing to proceed along the lines you outline in the fourth paragraph of your letter (the first 

paragraph on page 2).   

            

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

 

cc: John C. Keeney, Esq. 

Acting Assistant Attorney General 

Criminal Division 

 

Carlotta P. Wells, Esq. 



  Civil Division 


